Village of Bremen Tree Board Meeting — Howell Park

Date: Monday, February 20* at 4:30pm

Attendance: Troy Tripp, Travis Kling

Guests: None

New Business:

New budget - tree budget renewed in 2023 at 9k

Tree removals — remaining trees were removed as well as stumps throughout the village.

There is a maple right next to the stop sign at the corner of Walnut and Mullberry that is
too large of a tree type for the dog walk. This stands directly across the street from the Church.

The large sugar maple tree at the VFW has been removed.
Tree Planting - looking for pick dogwood trees for Spring — may look at Wilsons to see if they have any.

Tree Trimming — trees have been trimmed throughout the village.

NEXT MEETING - March 27, 4:30pm 2023 - at the Howell Park Shelter House.



